LOOK AT OUR WORK! HEREWARD W I, DUFFERIN SOUTH DISTRICT members display articles made in the Home

Fconomics Craft Course, ‘Needlecraft for Beginners’,

DOUBLE CELEBRATION
Posing in front of the 100 year old Avonton W | Hall are,
L-R, Mrs. Calvin Innes, President AVONTON W |, PERTH
SOUTH DISTRICT; Mrs. Harold Murray, historian, and
Mrs. Oliver Stacey.

BURFORD CELEBRATES 80th

Representatives from thirteen branches in Brant South
District attended the Branch celebration.

The Burford W I was organized at the home of Mrs. J.E.
Brethour, by Laura Rose Stevens in 1899. The Branch has
had eleven presidents and six were able to attend the
celebration.

In honor of the special occasion, a booklet “Minutes
and Memories”, written by Margaret Gould Davis, Tweeds-
muir History Curator was on sale for the first time.

BURFORD W I, BRANT SOQUTH DISTRICT, celebrated
their 80th. The President, Mrs. C. Clark, is seen cutting the
cake. L-R, Mrs. Helen Pottruff, Secretary-treasurer, Mrs.
Jenny Greenwood, oldest past president of Burford, Mrs.
Clark, President; Mrs. T.R. Randall, FWIO Board Director,
Mrs. Murray Forrest, President, Brant South District.



